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 Contact:  Ellie Randall 

Phone: 02 4275 9308 

Email:     ellie.randall@nrar.nsw.gov.au 

 

Katelyn Symington 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Department Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 38 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 

email: katelyn.symington@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

Our ref:   OUT19/12210 

Dear Katelyn  
6 September 2019 
 

Oakdale South Estate MOD11 SSD6917 – Reasonable Equivalence Application – 
Vegetation Management Plan 

Thank you for giving the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) the opportunity to 
comment on the Reasonable Equivalence Application and the draft Vegetation Management 
Plan. NRAR has reviewed the application and draft plan and provides the following comments: 

 

 The draft consent for Modification 11 references OEH in condition E47(b). The Natural 
Resources Access Regulator agrees that the condition should be updated to replace OEH 
with NRAR.  

 NRAR requests the VMP be developed in accordance with the Guidelines for Controlled 
Activities (2012) https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/water/licensing-trade/approvals/controlled-
activities. 

 

Should you have any further queries in relation to this submission please do not hesitate to contact 
Ellie Randall on (02) 4275 9308. Please note the generic email address for correspondence is 
nrar.servicedesk@industry.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Dr Mohammed Ismail 

Acting Licensing and Approvals Manager (East) 

Natural Resources Access Regulator 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
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